
Important Update
To better serve our patients' needs and expand our services in the Burke 
area, we will be relocating our current clinic to a new location. You can 
expect the same level of high-quality care delivered by our entire team. 
All patients will be seen at our new location starting in July 2024.

Additional office information to follow as it becomes available, 
including office opening date.

Please contact us with any questions 
or to schedule an appointment at:
(703) 721-4410

Allergy Partners of Springfield 
5210A Lyngate Ct
Burke, VA 22015
allergypartners.com/burke-va

Our new clinic will 
be located at:

6035 Burke Center Pkwy, Ste 330
Burke, VA 22015


